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17th February 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

YEAR 7 PARENTS EVENING – ONLINE VIDEO APPOINTMENT BOOKING 

At this time of year, we hold a meeting for teachers to discuss with parents/carers and scholars the 
progress being made in examination subjects. Subject staff will discuss your son’s level of attainment 
and future strategies required for success at GCSE. 

The virtual video meetings will be held on: Thursday 6th March 2025 between 4:30pm and 7:30pm  

We use an online service that allows you to book your own appointment time slots directly for this 
event. Please visit https://bethsgrammar.schoolcloud.co.uk/ where you can log in and book your 
appointments. The details required are the Priority 1 information, provided by you when your son 
joined the school: 

Parent’s Title 
Parent’s First Name 
Parent’s Surname 
Parent’s Email Address (Please use the email address this letter was sent to) 
Student’s Preferred First Name 
Student’s Date of Birth 
A guide for booking appointments has been included for your information.  

You will be able to make bookings from Tuesday 25th February 2025 at 7pm until Tuesday 4th March 
2025 at 7pm. Please note that there is a limit of six appointments per scholar, to enable everyone to 
meet with subject teachers. All appointments are on a first come first served basis and therefore 
early booking is advisable. If you are unable to attend on the evening, please log into the system and 
click ‘I am unable to attend this meeting’. Unfortunately, if you miss any appointments, you will not 
be able to reschedule. 

When you arrive:  

• Please sign in to say you are present. 
• Please restrict your discussion with subject teachers to subject matters. General matters or very 
important points should be discussed with Form Tutors or Senior staff. 
 
Parents will be responsible for making their own appointments and further reminders will not be 
sent out. If you experience any issues, please email parentsevening@beths.bexley.sch.uk 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr A Jones 
Deputy Headteacher, Head of KS3 
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